
 

 

 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________                                                                                                    

        

 

 

Mr Mark Griffiths 
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ST. MARGARET’S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX  
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Telephone: 0151 260 5522 

Fax: 0151 287 2891 

 
With God, all things are possible. 

20th March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE ABOUT PE KITS 

 

It has been noticed that children are attending school in their own clothes rather than PE kits – 

particularly older children.  After the Easter holidays we will begin to call home for parents to come 

into school with their child’s PE kit/Uniform if your child has not attended school in the correct 

clothing.  Part of our duty as a Primary School is to prepare your child for their next phase of 

education.  If your child were to attend Secondary School wearing incorrect uniform or PE kit they 

would receive a standard after school detention.   

 

Our PE Kit for children in Reception – Year 6 is:- 

• A plain white t-shirt  

• A plain black jumper 

• Plain dark joggers/leggings in winter – shorts in summer  

We do also have t-shirts and black jumpers that have the school badge embroidered on if you prefer.  

They are available to purchase from “Schoolwear by Lisa” on Priory Road and they have them in stock 

in all sizes.  Please see the price list below for more information.   

 

Price List:- 

Item Schoolwear by Lisa 

(embroidered with school 

badge) 

Asda/supermarkets 

White T-shirt £6-£7  Between £2-£4 – pack of 

2 

Black Jumper £12.50-£13.50 Between £5-£9 – pack of 

2 

  

As much as we like to encourage children to express their individuality we do celebrate plenty of “own 

clothes days” and events throughout the year where children can wear their own clothes.  During 

normal school days children must be in Uniform or PE kit, if it is their PE day.   

 

Thank you for your understanding and ongoing support.   

 

 

Mr Griffiths 

Headteacher 


